HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL



Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255 E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk

Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman

Dear Parents,

As you are well aware the school closes indefinitely from today. At this point in time we have no idea if the school will be able to reopen before the end of the academic year. With the situation we see in other countries, affected by the Coronavirus, it's hard to see how we will be able to return before the end of July. However we can be hopeful.

I am sorry that Year 6 have had to finish primary school prematurely. If possible, we will give them the send-off they deserve. We will have to wait and see. Hopefully.

We are all affected by the situation in our country. We all have family and friends to think of and look after. In the difficult months ahead, I hope you all find a way of supporting each other and the community you live in. Look after your children, keep them safe and I look forward to seeing them back in school as soon as possible.

Thank you for your support and understanding in this challenging time. I will inform you of any developments in regard to when and how school will reopen. I will share this information as soon as I get it, however the media often reports what's happening before we know or are informed.

Keep well, stay safe.

Best wishes from myself and the staff at Heath Fields Primary School

Mark Whyman









